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Much has been said about this subject and the bottom line is : Without the 
furthering protections of artist intellectual property, we my not eat at night or sleep 
for that matter. 

Thank you, 

Gustav Loera, ASMP member and Academy of Art University student, 
Gustavo Loera 
626-487-7386 
gustavoloeraphotography.com 
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